
   

175 Chesapeake Ln, Clarksville, Tennessee, 37040

Letter from the
Executive Director

May
 2025

Resident Birthdays
Charles Hayes 5-1

Dorothy Quante 5-8
Jimmy Ezell 5-9
Ruby Bryer 5-11

Elaine Purrington 5-12
Mary Jackson 5-13

Jim Baumgardner 5-23
Marilyn Ezell 5-27

Employee Birthdays
Emma Locke 5-3

Daquarius Maxwell 5-7
Ah’Myla Cunningham 5-21

Michelle White 5-22
Joi McBeth 5-26

Anniversaries
Jailah Townsel-Siefert-2 years 

Tasha Grandberry-6 years
Latasha Holman-3 years
Irish Villalobos-2 years

Sheryl Uy Hayag-2 years
Safiyah Abdul-Kareem-1 year

Ibtisam Warner-1 year

The month of May is symbolized with the Lily of the Valley and the
Emerald as the birthstone. It is interesting to know that the Lily of the
Valley is associated with purity, innocence, and a “return to happiness.”
The Emerald symbolizes love, success, and the beauty of spring greenery. 
We were so blessed with the wonderful weather and that new spring
greenery for our Easter Egg Hunt on April 19th. It was such a fun time for
all of those who were able to join us. The countless smiles and laughter
that was constantly heard was amazing. We definitely will do it again next
year.

On May 12th we will have a guest speaker at the community to address
the concerns and many types of scams that are occurring around us.
Officer John Matos with the Clarksville Police Department will be
presenting. We recently have had a couple of concerns within our
community that have involved our residents, not to mention the many
emails that we as staff are receiving on a weekly basis. In brief, until the
presentation on May 12th, please do not respond or even open any
emails if you are unfamiliar with the sender. Please do not respond to or
open any text messages on your phone if you do not know who the
sender is. Do not answer any phone calls if you do not know who the
caller is, but more importantly if you answer a call do not give any caller
any of your personal information over the phone. Do not even say “yes” to
anyone over the phone if they are trying to send you something for “free”
or tell you they have a “special offer.” Officer Matos will have so much
information to share along with details. Again, please join us on Monday,
May 12th at 1 pm in the dining room. Family members are invited as well
so please let them know about this special presentation. 

A big thank you goes out to all the Arcadia residents and staff for making
Arcadia Clarksville an amazing community to be a part of.

Sheila Dickmann Excutive Director
“Try to be a rainbow in
someone else's cloud.”

ANGELO BREWING
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April Activities Captured

This month presented us with several challenges to include
floods and tornado warnings; nonetheless, we still enjoyed

ourselves while prioritizing safety.
We celebrated a remarkable 98th birthday and held our

annual Easter Egg Hunt, where we offered over 20 golden
egg prizes and hid almost 900 eggs! A heartfelt thank you to

all our third-party providers who generously donated
baskets. We look forward to what next year has in store.

Be sure to visit our Facebook page for updates and photos.



Resident Highlight

Employee Highlight
Haley is the youngest of four siblings. She was born in Germany and has
lived in Clarksville, Tennessee since 2003. She worked as a corrections
officer for two years which was inspired by the popular TV show "Orange
Is the New Black.” She is currently enrolled in school full-time to pursue a
career as a registered nurse. While completing her studies, she works
part-time at Arcadia.

The welcoming atmosphere at Arcadia is what draws her back each day.
In her free time, she enjoys playing video games, traveling, and relaxing
by the pool.

Thank you for contributing to making Arcadia such a wonderful place to
work!

Linda grew up in Bel Air, Maryland, a quaint town located just an hour
from Baltimore. After graduating from high school, she enrolled at
Harford Community College where she earned her LPN. Linda was
married to her late husband Joe for 21 years, and together they have one
daughter and one granddaughter.

As an avid reader, Linda enjoys both drama and history, with James
Patterson being one of her favorite authors! Patterson is renowned for
his thrilling novels and series.

When she's not engrossed in a book, Linda can often be found tackling a
challenging jigsaw puzzle.

Welcome to Arcadia.

Florene Luppe

Haley Lunnemann

Florene hails from Clarksville, Tennessee. She began her career at the
age of 15 gaining experience in retail, factories, and at a local drugstore.
It was at the drugstore where she met her late husband, Frank, with
whom she shared 61 wonderful years. Together, they raised two children
and are proud grandparents to four whom she loves to visit frequently.
Florene is also a dedicated member of Hilldale United Methodist Church.

When she’s not with her family, Florene enjoys indulging in puzzles,
reading, gardening, and baking.

Welcome to Arcadia.

Linda Fitzgerald



Sheila Dickmann
Executive Director
sdickmann@arcadiaclarksville.com

Jamie Purcell
Business Office Director
jpurcell@arcadiaclarksville.com

Amber Malone
Director of Community Relations
amalone@arcadiaclarksville.com

Doug Rippy
Director of Culinary Services
dietary@arcadiaclarksville.com

Chilita Jeffrey
Director of Life Engagement
cjeffrey@arcadiaclarksville.com

Robin Lyle
Director of Life Engagement/Open Arms
memorycare@arcadiaclarksville.com

Wayne Darke
Director of Maintenance
wdarke@arcadiaclarksville.com

Rebecca “Becca” Jones
Open Arms Director 
rjones@arcadiaclarksville.com

Jackie Stone
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
jstone@arcadiaclarksville.com

Your Team A Few More Things!

Like and follow us on Facebook
for more photos and updates at
Arcadia Clarksville!

Download the Spectrio Share
app and use the pin code 175AL
to get up-to-date info on what is
going on at Arcadia Clarksville. 

SEE AMBER FOR MORE DETAILS!!

Arcadia's Way!
Don't forget to stop by the front desk
and nominate a staff member who
exemplifies the qualities and values of
teamwork, accountability, integrity,
respect, and safety. Our 2nd Quarter
Ambassador nominations are still underway! 


